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Inpatient Reach Out and Read 

 
FAQ 
Who can get a book? Inpatient children between 6 months – 6 years old who are admitted to teams with third year medical students can receive 
one book during their admission.  

Do the patients have to speak English? Books and parent surveys are available in English and Spanish. 
 
 
 

Book Storage 

•Books will be delivered 
to team rooms on 
Wednesdays.  

• If you are out of 
books, contact the 
chiefs. Extra books will 
be kept in the Forest 
Chief Office 

• Each book contains an 
inventory card, parent 
survey with return 
envelope, and parent 
handout 

Book Selection 

• Patients between 6 
months to 6 years can 
receive one age 
appropriate book 

•When selecting a 
book, remove the 
inventory card and put 
it in the inventory card 
envelope for tracking. 
These will be collected 
on Wednesdays when 
new books are 
delivered. 

Book Delivery 

• Students should ask 
families to complete 
the program 
evaluation.  

•Program evaluations 
should be returned to 
OC.9.840 
(Neurodevelopment); 
anyone can place the 
evaluations in 
interdepartmental 
mail. Evaluations will 
also be collected 
weekly with inventory 
cards. 


